
What is a Triple Net (NNN) Lease? 

 

 

Triple Net Leased (NNN) properties are the traditional real estate investment with no 
management obligation for the owner. In its purest form (called a NNN – Triple Net Lease), the 
tenant manages the property, doing everything from paying all the operation expenses, 
property taxes, utilities, insurance premiums, maintenance and repairs. The landlord gets to 
collect monthly net rental income just as he or she would with a traditional real estate 
investment. 

NNN’s are typically purchased on a cap rate. A cap rate is essentially a yield which is determined 
by dividing the tenant’s annual rent by the purchase price. For example, if Walgreens is paying 
$350,000 annually and the purchase price is $4,375,000, the cap rate is 8% 
($350,000/$4,375,000). 

A NNN property can either be a single or multi-tenant investment like a shopping center, office 
building or a free standing building. A NNN leased investment gives you total (fee-simple) 
ownership of a commercial property, which is pre-leased to a high credit retail tenant like 
Walgreens, CVS, McDonald’s Lowe’s, Dunkin Donuts, etc. on a long-term basis (usually between 
10-25 years), providing you with a stable, long-term cash flow. NNN leased property can be an 
excellent replacement property in completing a 1031 real estate exchange transaction. 

The price range for a Single Tenant NNN lease property is generally between $1 - $10 million. 
The fast food restaurants and auto stores are the most affordable, while drugstores are on the 
higher end. Big box retailers such as Home Depot, Lowe’s, and Publix can bring from $15-$25 
million. 

Example: Walgreens is your tenant for a guaranteed 25-year period. The tenant is responsible 
for all costs to operate and maintain the property, this is sometimes referred to as an 
“absolute” Triple-Net lease because the only management required is paying the mortgage (if 
there is one) and receiving the rent checks. Triple-Net lease ownership is great for first-time 
real estate investors as well as for long time investors seeking purchase or trade into less 
complicated real estate investments. In many cases, when the lease expires, you will own the 
property free and clear.  


